
+Our Mission Statement 
Guided by Holy Scripture and the Holy Spirit, we the congregation of Holy Trinity pledge our lives 

to Christ. Through worship, love, and service to one another, we will bring witness and 

encouragement to the community. 
 

Rector:  The Rev. Robin Trevors 631-0087 (Cell) or 489-3002 (Church Office)  

  E-mail: holytrinityrev@gmail.com; Website: holytrinitygrandfalls.ca      
 

       Service Times for 

February 20th – February 27th, 2022  

Sunday, February 20th   

7th after Epiphany 
 

Holy Eucharist (BAS) 10:30 a.m. 

 

 
Thursday, February 24th      Holy Eucharist (BAS) 9:30 a.m. 

Sunday, February 27th  

8th after Epiphany 

Morning Prayer (BAS) 10:30 a.m. 

 

Genesis 45:3-11, 15                                                Psalm 37:1-11, 39-40  

1 Corinthians 15:35-38, 42-50                                Luke 6:27-38  

Reader: Marilyn Hillyard 

 

Welcome Everyone. A special welcome to anyone who is visiting with us today.  If 
you require a Hearing Assist Device, please ask the Greeters for one.  
 

Security System. Because of the break-in, the Vestry has decided to invest in a 

security system for the church.  The estimated cost is $3000.  Anyone wishing to 

contribute to this, please use envelopes marked Security System which are placed at 

the back of the church or if using your own envelope, put on it, Security System.  

Please include your name and envelope number. 
 

Senior Fitness. Please Note the new times for Holy Trinity Senior Fitness classes: 

Tuesday and Friday, 1:15 p.m. 
 

Bible Study. Bible Study meets every Monday 10:00 a.m. – 11:45 a.m. in the 

Chapel.  Please use the main entrance.  
 

Volunteers Needed. If you are able to help out with the SOUND SYSTEM on 

Sundays, please contact Rev. Robin, 631-0087 or George Dominix, 489-2609.  
 

Music Ministry. The Vestry of Holy Trinity Church is pleased to announce that 

Charlotte Carey will be the church’s new Music Ministry Director. We welcome her 

as part of the team here at our church. 
 

Church Bulletins in Memoriam. Anyone wishing to donate a bulletin in memory of 

a loved one may do so by entering the details on the chart located in the main foyer. 

The cost of a Memorial Bulletin is $35. Please place your money in an envelope and 

mark it Memorial Bulletin. Please include your name and envelope number. 

 ACW Annual Meeting. The annual ACW meeting will be held on Wednesday, 

March 9th at 8:00 p.m., after the Lenten Service.  If any woman is interested in 

holding a position on the executive, please call Barbara Leyte at 489-9332 or Dolly 

Hart at 489-9364. 
 

Altar Guild Meeting. There will be a meeting on Monday, Feb 21, 2022 at 7:00 

p.m. in the EM Bishop Hall   All members are welcome to attend.  
 

AGM.  The Annual General Meeting is scheduled for March 6th, 2022, 7:00 p.m. in 

the E. M. Bishop Hall. Please have your reports into the secretary’s office or 

emailed to the secretary by February 21st.   

 

Church Envelopes. Church Envelopes and Tax Receipts have either been delivered 

to your home or is in the process of being delivered.  If you have not received your 

envelope or tax receipt, please contact Cathy at 489-3002 or email: 

holytrinitysecretarygfw@gmail.com  

 

Volunteers for Registration.  Volunteers are needed for the registration desk on 

Sundays to ensure attendees are registered with name and contact number.  The 

church wardens will be coordinating the Vax Pass checks. If you are interested, 

please call Cathy at 489-3002 on Wednesday or Thursday from 9:00 a.m. to 11:30 

a.m. or email: holytrinitysecretarygfw@gmail.com 
 

Secretary’s Position. On behalf of the Vestry of Holy Trinity Church, we are 

beginning the process of seeking an individual for the position of secretary at the 

church.  If you are interested or know of anyone that may be interested, please 

contact Rev Robin. 

 

Secretary Retiring. The Vestry of Holy Trinity Church would like to announce 

that our own Cathy Flynn has decided to retire from her secretarial job at the 

church.  We’ve been so blessed to have her with us and we have appreciated the 

ministry that she has brought to her position.  God Bless you in all your future 

endeavors. 
 

Bulletin Messages. Please have all bulletin notices emailed to the secretary by 

Wednesday evening. 
 

Secretary’s Office Hours. Office hours are Wednesday and Thursday,  

9 a.m. – 12 noon. You can contact secretary at the following: 489-3002 or  

Email Address: holytrinitysecretarygfw@gmail.com 
 

Greeters. David Mercer, Gerry Dobbin, Winston Ellsworth, Stephen Lewis, Jared & 

Alice Hogg  
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Walk To Bethlehem:  As this program was designed to be distributed over 

several weeks, the plan was to continue counting our steps until the beginning 

of Epiphany.  Unfortunately, due to the Province’s Alert 4, we have been 

unable to collect/record these steps in January. Therefore, for the next 2 

weeks, I encourage you to please record your journey’s steps in the boxes at 

the entrances of the church. Up to Christmas we had walked 6,216,000 steps 

(3108 miles). Let’s continue this active lifestyle – physical, mental, and 

spiritual throughout the winter months. 

 

Random Acts of Kindness 2021.  Many Acts of Kindness were recorded on 

our Christmas tree. Hope to have these recorded for all to see at a later date. 

 

 

A READING FROM THE FIRST LETTER OF PAUL TO THE 

CORINTHIANS                  1 CORINTHIANS 15:35-38, 42-50 

 

But someone will ask, "How are the dead raised? With what kind of body do 

they come?" Fool! What you sow does not come to life unless it dies. And 

as for what you sow, you do not sow the body that is to be, but a bare seed, 

perhaps of wheat or of some other grain. But God gives it a body as he has 

chosen, and to each kind of seed its own body. So it is with the resurrection 

of the dead. What is sown is perishable, what is raised is imperishable. It is 

sown in dishonour, it is raised in glory. It is sown in weakness, it is raised in 

power. It is sown a physical body, it is raised a spiritual body. If there is a 

physical body, there is also a spiritual body. Thus it is written, "The first 

man, Adam, became a living being"; the last Adam became a life-giving 

spirit. But it is not the spiritual that is first, but the physical, and then the 

spiritual. The first man was from the earth, a man of dust; the second man is 

from heaven. As was the man of dust, so are those who are of the dust; and 

as is the man of heaven, so are those who are of heaven. Just as we have 

borne the image of the man of dust, we will also bear the image of the man 

of heaven. What I am saying, brothers and sisters, is this: flesh and blood 

cannot inherit the kingdom of God, nor does the perishable inherit the 

imperishable.  

 

 

 

 


